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THE VOTERS0 F WOMENLEAGUE

Mrs. Kevin Cahill, President

HUSBANDS INVITED - FEBRUARY MEETING ANNUAL MEETING - March 24

?
§1160.00

A GOOD DEED

SLATE

Director, 1 yr.

MORE FINANCIAL NOTES

Mrs. Raymond Hepner, Editor 
Mrs. \jm. A. Dickenson, Asst.

Levy, 88 Fairfax Drive, will enable us to 
meet our importand obligations.
Help — we need it.

The Board proposes the continued study of 
Know Your County as discussed in the last 
bulletin as a recommended local item.

2nd V. President
Treasurer '
Director, 2 yr.

Mrs. Rodney Schroeder 
Mrs.- John"B. ‘ Davis 
Mrs. Robert Bishel 
Mrs. Peter Meier 
Mrs. Robert Matthews 
Mrs. Raymond Hepner

§25.00 
15.00 
5.00 

15.00 
200.00 
30.00 
55.00 
'"5.00 
50.00 

§400.00

Expenses
Operating Expenses 
Equip tment and supplies 
Postage

7. Telephone & Telegraph
President
Delegates
Meetings
Publications
Organization 
Bulletin

Action
StatePledge
Voters Service
Local Program
State Program
National Program

§500.00
150.00
75.00
25.00
10.00

§760.00
§1160.00

Our proposed budget is the tightest pre?- 
sented in years. Because our finance 
drive has not reached its goal, we must 
extend our hand to the membership-at- 
large for further donations. A check 
sent to Finance Chairman, Mrs. Robert

A dinner meeting will be held Wednesday, 
February 21, at the Prichard Hotel, 6:30 
for sherry 7:00 for dinner.
The subject to be discussed will be: 
'‘Two Approaches to Foreign Trade”.
Our guest speakers are:
Mr. Mark Allen, formerly with Creole 

Petroleum, Subsidiary of Standard Oil 
of New Jersey. Mr. Allen lived in Ven­
ezuela,for..twenty years.

Mr. Henry Manus, President of Rainbow 
Arts, Glass Manufacturer.

Leagues all over the country are expand­
ing their membership. To be our most ef­
fective we must do the same. The tried 
and true method is "bring a friend". Do.

Would you like to do a good deed for 
yourself, for one or more friends, and f 
for the League? Then come along with a 
friend, or several, to the 
MEMBERSHIP DRIVE COFFEE
Junior League Community Center 
March 8, 10 AM

Huntington, W. Va.
February, 1962

Two members of City Council will present • 
a program interesting to both old and 
prospective members.

At our annual Saturday luncheon meeting, 
board reports, the budget, elections, and 
agenda are the order of the day. Save the 
date for this importand meeting.

The fee is $2-60 which includes dinner, 
tax. and tip. j
Need we state husbands and interested 
friends are warmly welcomed?
Reservations? Mrs. John Clay, Ja 5-o646 , 

Mrs. John Davis, Ja 5-8945 i
i _____________ <

PROPOSED BUDGET
Income
Dues $400.00
Contributions 760.00
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